
PUBLIC RECORD 

Request for Extension of Time to respond to the Second Supplementary Exporter 
Questionnaire by ANSTEEL and TAGAL 

 
With regard to your supplementary questionnaire, ANSTEEL and TAGAL hereby apply for a 
2 weeks extension for the reasons as below: 
 
� There are huge workloads on the translation of documents as requested in this 

supplemental questionnaire; 
� The Tomb-sweeping Day will be started tomorrow, we can’t begin to prepare this suppl. 

Questionnaire until next week. 
 
Your kind consideration and early reply would be highly appreciated. Thanks! 
 
3 April 2013 
 
 

 

CUSTOMS AND BORDER PROTECTION’S RESPONSE 

Customs and Border Protection has considered your request and will only be able to allow 1 week 

extension due to the very tight legislative timeframes. As you are aware, the statement for essential 

facts (SEF) is due 15 May 2013, we need time to analyse the information provided and to prepare 

the report.  The revised due date for the second supplementary exporter questionnaire response is 

COB 19 April 2013. 

 

8 April 2013 


